
 

 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

Date: September 6, 2023 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

 Bonny Anfinson, Historic Preservation Coordinator 

Re: Little Spearfish Conservation & Historic Preservation Association 

 Outside of Deadwood Grant Extension Request 

 
 
The Little Spearfish Conservation & Historic Preservation Association received an Outside of 
Deadwood Grant in Round 2 of 2022 for $9,250.00 to restore doors, windows and log chinking 
on the Old Log House.  The project has started but they have needed to secure additional 
matching donations as the expenses to replace the windows has turned out to be quite high.  
They are requesting an extension of their grant. 
 
The Loan Committee reviewed this request and recommend extending the grant for six months 
until March 21, 2024.   
 
Recommended Motion: 
 
Move to extend the Outside of Deadwood Grant for the Little Spearfish Conservation & Historic 
Preservation Association in the amount of $9,250.00 for six months which will expire March 21, 
2024. 
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